

Kadet Newsletter

Peacock Military Academy Alumni Association

(210) 733-7766 Address of Record: 2811 West Ashby Place, San Antonio, Texas 78201

Edwin R. Ford '62, CEO

January 2001

Vol. XX, No. 1

NEW ASSOCIATION PRESIDENT

Congratulations to Bob Meuth '72, on his election to the position of President of the Association for the term 2000-2002.

Bob is currently a teacher in the Round Rock ISD. He and his wife, Linda and daughter Meredith, live in Round Rock Texas.

Bob was a four year cadet, graduating as a Cadet Lieutenant. After graduation from PMA, Bob attended McMurry College in Abilene.

ED FORD NEW CEO

Edwin Ford '62, was elected our new CEO, succeeding longtime CEO Mike Vlieger '62, who elected to retire at the end of the 1998-2000 term. Mike will continue to help Ed publish the Kadet Newsletter.

The following is a reprint of a profile that appeared in a 1997 issue of the Newsletter:

PROFILE

EDWIN FORD, '62, has been and active member of the Board of Directors since the Association was chartered by the State of Texas. He is a generous supporter and has given us two computers, the newest one only recently.

Edwin left A&M University at the end of the junior year and enlisted as a private in the Army. Due to his Peacock training and his natural leadership ability, he qualified for Officer's Training School, graduated and was commissioned an officer in the Armed Forces.

OFFICERS AND DIRECTORS 2000-2002

Chief Executive Officer	Ed Ford '62
President	Bob Meuth '72
First Vice-President	Ben Sutton '42
Second Vice-President	Don Yust '71
Third Vice-President	Eddie Wise '69
Secretary	Larry Dublin '62
Treasurer	Ed Sebera '49
Operations Officer	Buddy Bell '52
Paralegal	Tony Martinez '63

DIRECTORS

Gary Blum '62, Buddy Bruni '52, Dickie Dixon '62 Russ Doty '53, Edgar Fischel '50, Kirk Johnson, '54, Rudy Johnson '53, Earl Lacy '54, Bill Morse '56, Gene Potter '45, Bob Ray '48, Frank Salido '45, Frank Torres '63, Jeff Riggs '67

NEXT BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING WILL BE SATURDAY, APRIL 28, 2001 AT THE PEACOCK HOUSE CONFERENCE ROOM

After three years active duty he resigned, returned to A&M and graduated with degrees in Science and Civil Engineering.

He is listed in "Who's Who in Engineering" and is now President and CEO of the Ford Engineering Company, Inc., in San Antonio.

Thanks again, Edwin, for your interest and continuing support of the Association!